
 

Dear Praying Friends, 

 It has been a great month!  We are excited to be in Montana, visiting 

churches, and learning more about the city of Butte.  We have been in several 

churches including both of the Independent Baptist Churches in Butte.  We have 

learned a lot, both good and bad about the area, but God is good and we know He will 

overcome the obstacles in the ministry He has called us to.  Thank you so much for all 

the prayers for our family and ministry! 

 Continue to pray for us as we are on the road.  God has blessed this trip in a 

mighty way.  He has provided for us every step of the way.  He has provided places to 

stay, gas, and food.  We have been able to be in Butte several times now, and we have 

been able to get a better idea of what it will take financially to get a building and 

housing in the area.  Some things are better than expected and some things are a little 

more expensive.  Overall, we feel that we have confirmed our planned support need is 

on target. 

 When we are back home in North Carolina, we are thankful to have some 

local meeting scheduled, but we still have some openings through mid-October that 

we would like to fill.  We are also looking forward to being back in our home church 

for a couple services when we are back.  We are very thankful for our home church 

and the support they have shown to us.   

Thank you to the following churches for hosting us recently: 

8/19 Safe Harbor Baptist Church Salisbury, NC 
8/26 Beartooth Mountain Baptist Church Red Lodge, MT 

8/30-8/31 Columbia Bible Baptist Church Columbia Falls, MT 
9/2 Bible Baptist Church Big Timber, MT 
9/2 Calvary Baptist Church Bozeman, MT 
9/9 Dillon Baptist Church Dillon, MT 

9/12 Big Sky Baptist Church Hamilton, MT 
9/16 Concord Harvest Baptist Church Three Forks, MT 

Thank you for the following new supporters: 

Safe Harbor Baptist Church Salisbury, NC 

 

We are continually looking forward to meeting new people in the churches we 

are privileged to minister in.  In Montana, they have taught us a lot about Butte, and 

they have shared their burden for the city as well.  They are in the city on a regular 

basis and they see the need and know it’s a very difficult place to reach people.  

Continue to pray for us as we raise our support so we can get to this needed city! 

In Christ, 

Dustin, Melissa, Devin, and Lydia Beck                        *Pictures on next page* 
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